
On the 23rd day of February, 2022, at 12 p.m., the Animal Services 
Advisory Committee for the City of Hurst convened at Hurst Animal 

Services classroom located at 900 TCC Road in Hurst, Texas. 
 

The following members were present: 
 

• Assistant Chief Billy Keadle (City of Hurst) 
• Animal Services Supervisor Chris Chenevert (City of Hurst) 

• Dr. Jason Risley (Veterinarian) 
• Ms. Kim Leach (Public) 

• Animal Services Supervisor Michelle Watson (City of Keller)  
 

Records Clerk Kim Wasson took notes. 
 

No members of the public were present.     

 
A quorum was present. 

 
Assistant Chief Billy Keadle called the meeting to order at 12:00 p.m., 

and conducted the following business: 
 

Consent Agenda 
 

1. Assistant Chief Billy Keadle entertained a motion to approve 
minutes from the previous meetings held on December 29 2021.  

Kim Leach moved to approve the minutes.  Michelle Watson 
seconded.  The motion prevailed. 

 
Discussion Items 

 

1. Chief Niekamp gave a brief overview of the recent town hall 
meeting regarding new shelter and partnership with Humane 

Society of North Texas, stating new shelter is bigger with 
updated technology. HSNT partnership helps tremendously with 

staffing shortages, volunteers and social media. 
2. Mr.  Chenevert gave a brief overview of shelter stats to date for 

2022.  
3. Mr. Chenevert gave update on new partnership with the Humane 

Society, stating that working with them is going well, positive 
working atmosphere.     

 
 

 
 



Adjournment 
 

Assistant Chief Billy Keadle stated he would entertain a motion to 
adjourn the meeting.  Mr. Chenevert made the motion.  Ms. Leach 

seconded.  The meeting adjourned at approximately 12:10 p.m. 
 

 
 

 
 

Approved this ___________ day of 
_____________________________, 2022. 

 
 

Approved: 

 
______________________________ 

Billy Keadle, Assistant Chief of Police 


